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November 10, 2022

Hon. Ted Arnott, MPP, Wellington-Halton Hills
Hon. Stephen Crawford, MPP, Oakville
Hon. Parm Gill, MPP, Milton
Hon. Natalie Pierre, MPP, Burlington
Hon. Effie Triantafilopoulos, MPP, Oakville-North
Burlington
Hon. Anita Anand, MP, Oakville
Hon. Pam Damoff, MP, Oakville-North Burlington
Hon. Karina Gould, MP, Burlington
Hon. Adam Van Koeverden, MP,  Milton
Gary Carr, Halton Regional Chair and Members of
Regional Council
Rick Bonnette, Mayor, Town of Halton Hills and
Members of Council

Rob Burton, Mayor, Town of Oakville and Members
of Council
Gord Krantz, Mayor, Town of Milton and Members
of Council
Marianne Meed Ward, Mayor, City of Burlington
and Members of Council
Marvin Duarte, Chair, Halton Catholic District
School
Geneviève Grenier, Chair, Conseil Scolaire
catholique MonAvenir
Dominique Janssens, Trustee, Halton, Conseil
Scolaire catholique MonAvenir
Genevieve Oger, Chair, Conseil Scolaire Viamonde
Pierre Girouard, Trustee, Halton, Conseil Scolaire
Viamonde

Re: Establishing communication protocols to enhance intergovernmental relationships

At its October 26th meeting, the Halton District School Board considered Report 22131 - Notification
Protocol and passed the following resolution:

M22-0152
Be it resolved that in order to foster collaboration among elected officials serving the
Halton community that the Board of Trustees consider creating an ad hoc committee
to develop a notification protocol that can be applied consistently for events and
opportunities of shared interest, with a report back to the Board by April 2023.

Be it further resolved that, through the Chair, a copy of this motion be forwarded for
information, comment and consideration, to the Chair of the Halton Catholic District
School Board, Chairs of the French and French Catholic School Boards within
Halton, the Mayors of all Halton Municipalities and the Regional Chair, Members of
Provincial Parliament and Members of Parliament for Halton ridings.

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PiExhLcpiztW7LT8c8aipgvs_urOaqgF/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1PiExhLcpiztW7LT8c8aipgvs_urOaqgF/view?usp=sharing


Be it further resolved that, through the Chair, a copy of the completed notification
protocol be forwarded to the Chair of the Halton Catholic District School Board,
Chairs of the French and French Catholic School Boards within Halton, the Mayors
of all Halton Municipalities and the Regional Chair, Members of Provincial Parliament
and Members of Parliament for Halton ridings.

As the new term of office begins, the HDSB looks forward to working collaboratively with you and hope
we may count on your support in fulfilling the spirit and intention of this resolution for the benefit of
students, staff  and the community at large.

Sincerely,

Margo Shuttleworth
Trustee, Burlington Ward 4
Chair of the Board


